
The City of Alamo Heights will be hosting our 2nd Annual AH09 5K this Saturday, April 21st 
beginning at 8:30 a.m. To prepare for the race and ensure the safety of the participants we will be 
placing "No Parking" signs along Henderson on Friday afternoon/evening. We will also 
place directional signs to help assist people along the route. During the event, there will be 
volunteers and police officers to assist with route direction. 

Henderson from Blue Bonnet Blvd to Albany and the intersection of Redwood and Henderson 
will be closed beginning at 7 a.m. to 11 a.m.  

Below is the race route:  

 


